
BDU / Technology Infrastructure Advisory Committee 
Meeting Date: January 08, 2015,  4PM 
Location: Bloomington City Hall Kelly Room 
 
Board Attendance: Mike Trotzke, Mike Allen, Michelle Cole 
Staff Attendance: Rick Dietz, Jason Carnes 
 
Jason Carnes 

• CTP Update.  Anderson Bollander is leading the CTP streetscape 
project.  Public kickoff will be in the Spring, tapping into team’s marketing 
group 

 
Rick Dietz reported on CoB activities:  

• Big projects coming up in 2015 - Connecting Upper Cascades, Council 
Chambers, GIS, requisitions in ERP, and many more. 

• Will pursue Google Summer of Code again, looking at Code for America in 
conjunction with community partners (open211/open311), may be possible to 
revisit Gig.U with IU in 2015.  

 


